
 

 

     

 

In memory of Hans-Georg Stutz our true IHRO 
Member, Gentleman and Friend of us all. 
 
 
Dear IHRO riders, 

with great sadness I have to inform you that our beloved Hans George Stutz at the 
age of 66 have had a fatal car accident on Tuesday 4th January in Germany. 
Last  time we saw Hans-George in action was at the Classics GP in Assen at 8-10 
September 2023. 

We wish his family, friends and all IHRO riders great strength coming months and  
will miss Hans-George Stutz sadly on the race tracks. 
       

 

         In behalf of all CMRCH and IHRO riders  
 

 


